Date:
August 3, 2009

To:
ERCOT Technical Advisory Committee

From:
Mark Bruce, TAC Chair

Re:
Agenda Item No. 6  Revision Requests Tabled at TAC

Members:

To promote a complete discussion and for your ease of reference, I have attached the December 2008 letter to TAC from PUCT Staff and the TRE and TAC’s subsequent response.  It is my hope we can efficiently prepare and adopt a status report meeting the objectives outlined in these documents.  Also, please note the Chair is expected to provide a NOGRR 025 status report at the August ERCOT Board meeting.
1

